
 

ST. LOUIS SCHOOL 
Circular No. 87b (17-18) 

 

24th October, 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Re: Typhoon Club Reading Card Programme (1B) 

 

I am writing to inform you that all S.1 students are requested to participate in Typhoon Club 

Reading Card Programme (commissioned by SCOLAR 語常會) on a set date specified below.   

 

The reading programme aims at offering students extra reading activities that are tied-in with 

speaking tasks.    The following are the objectives of this programme:  

1. Students read with native-speaking English teachers on interesting subject matters. 

2. Students of similar language proficiency are grouped together to read without the fear of 

lagging behind from others. 

3. Students enter a guided group discussion where they can express and discuss their views with 

the native-speaking English facilitators  

4. Students will learn reading skills and English language items (e.g. vocabulary, text types, points 

of view, etc.) through other reading activities.   

 

The set date and time is as follows: 

 

 Date and Time (two sessions for each class) 

For Class 1B 28th November, 2017 (Tuesday) 

3:45 p.m.- 4:45 p.m. (after school) 

2nd December, 2017 (Saturday) 

9:00 a.m. - 10:30 a.m. 
 *Students of each group will be told about the corresponding venue (classroom) later. 

 

This activity is especially designed to give your child more reading opportunity and I would 

appreciate it if you could impress him to come to class on time.      

 

Please sign and return the following reply slip to your child’s English teacher by 27th October, 

2017 (Friday).    

 

Thank you very much for your attention.                                                         

 

   (Mr. Cheung Wing Wah) 

                                       for the Principal 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Reply slip 

Re: Typhoon Club Reading Card Programme (1B) 

 

Dear Principal, 

 

I acknowledge that my child _____________________________ of Class 1B (No. _____) will 

stay after school on 28th November 2017 and come back on 2nd December 2017 for the Typhoon Club 

Reading Card Programme.  

 

 

Signature of Parent/Guardian : ______________________ 

Name of Parent/Guardian : ______________________ 

Date : ______________________ 

 

Circular No. 87b (17-18) 


